
 

 

March 13, 2015 

Public Safety Committee 

City Hall 

200 E. Wells St. 

Milwaukee, WI   53202 

RE:  File #141680 

        TNR (Trap, Neuter, Release) Pilot Program 

 

Aldermen: 

I’m writing to express my support for the DNS recommendation to have the TNR program 

continue in its current form with all the appropriate controls to protect neighbor and community 

interests. 

As someone that works in the Milwaukee neighborhoods, with residents and the Block Watches, 

I have come across many neighborhoods that have benefited from this program.  In my opinion 

the neighborhoods would be effective in a negative way if this program does not continue. 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Liz Hammer 

5839 W. Helena St. 

Milwaukee, WI  53223 


